Tri-Valley Cemetery Task Force
Meeting Minutes
October 17. 2003
City of Dublin, City Manager Conference Room

Present: Jennifer Hosterman, Mike Shimansky, Barbara Bailey, Jenny Turnbull, Alyssa
Sandoval, Howard Neely

Members discuss whether there are any competing interests for cemetery development in
the Tri-Valley. In Pleasanton, there are no competing interests.

Mr. Shimansky says that there is a developer, Sid Corrie with an office in Dublin, who
may be a competing interest. He said that Corrie told him that he was talking to the
Contra Costa Board of Supervisors, and was developing a large-scale cemetery -
approximately 100 acres.

Ms. Hosterman reiterates one of the ideas of the Trivalley Cemetery Committee to
combine a conventional cemetery (green lawns) with something more unconventional
(natural landscaping, etc.).

Ms. Hosterman says we should obtain a regional map of each of the five cities with
public and private properties shown.

Ms. Hosterman says that we should find out if Contra Costa County is involved with
developer Corrie’s cemetery proposal, and if so, what it is stage in the process. If Contra
Costa is involved with the proposal, she said we might want to try to get someone from
the Contra Costa Planning department to come our meeting on 11/21/03. She also said
that we should contact Sid Corrie. Ms. Sandoval agreed to contact Contra Costa County
and Sid Corrie to find out more information on the cemetery proposal.

Members discuss when to meet next and agreed on November 21, 2003 as the next
meeting time. Ms. Hosterman reiterates the need to establish a consistent meeting time
and day. Other members feel that Friday afternoon is not a good time to meet.



